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Urgent Allergy Advice:

Mustard Ingredients Contaminated with Peanuts

The Food Standards Agency is advising people who have a peanut
allergy to avoid consuming foods that contain or may contain
mustard, mustard powder or mustard flour because they may have
been contaminated with peanuts.

The FSA is urgently working with the relevant Local Authorities,
individual businesses and industry to identify which products may
be affected.

if you have an allergy, in particular a peanut allergy, please
speak to a member of staff who will be able to assist you.
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